From: Pauline Pitt

To: Kelly Churney
Subject: 515 North Lake Way
Date: Monday, June 6, 2022 7:49:17 PM

*#*xx%*¥Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
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My name is Pauline Pitt , i reside on Tangier Avenue , [ write this email in objection to the proposed second story
addition to the existing house ,515 North Lake Way ,and the additional two story small house to south end of same
house.

I object to the massiveness that they propose on a charming small house and property on a small parcel of space .
This is not acceptable. Most definitely not acceptable to the neighbors to the East.

The dangerous part of these additions to 515 North Lake Way is the lack of visibility to see Stop signs , and to see
left and right from Tangier Avenue onto North Lake Way , this is a dangerous cross way even as it exists ,and it
will become a seriously more dangerous crossway.

Please do not allow.

Pauline Pitt

Sent from my iPad
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